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Silver Artsmark Award 
The last few weeks have shown just how many different arts and sports experiences on offer to Moulton children. On 
Tuesday this week, nearly 50 children went to Daventry to represent the school in the annual cross-country 
competition and on Saturday, close to one hundred children took part in dancing, singing and musical performances in 
the Northampton Music for Youth Festival and the Year 4 Junior Strictly Competition. We are very proud to announce 
that the breadth of our creative arts provision has been acknowledged by the Arts Council and we have achieved the 
Silver Artsmark Award.   We are very grateful to the team of talented and dedicated staff that provide the children 
with these enriching opportunities.  

 

Music for Youth 
Saturday was a busy day for our children. Many children participated in the Music For Youth Festival at the 
Northampton School for Boys. It was phenomenal to have such a supportive audience and an opportunity to perform 
music on a larger stage. 
 

The whole school choir was first on stage and the theme for our performance was orphans. We chose two songs to 
really showcase this off - Food Glorious Food and Hard Knock Life. The choir where highly commended by the music 
mentors for being full of energy! Every single child that performed was able to perform with such enjoyment. It was 
just fabulous.  
 

The school orchestra was last to play in our section. The mentors were particularly impressed with the children’s 
bowing technique, rhythm and movements.  
 

Overall it was a very successful performance from Moulton Primary. We certainly made an impression. Thank you to 
all the children involved. Full feedback from the mentors and more pictures can be found on our twitter page 
(@MPS_Northampton).  Miss Ludlow  
  
Junior Strictly 
A huge well done to our Year 4 Strictly Team who competed at 
The Deco at the weekend. All their hard work and commitment 
the last couple of months was shown off in their enthusiastic 
performance. Thank you to the parents and family members for 
supporting us on the day. We will keep you posted when we 
hear the full results of the day!  Miss Jones and Mrs Swallow 
 
 
 

Times Tables Rock Stars 
 

Our top users who have earned the most coins this week are: 

 
KS1: Tom B 
 

KS2: Jess T 



Spring into Wellbeing! 
We had a fantastic turnout to the Spring into Wellbeing event on 
Thursday: so many families came to join us and find out more about 
how we can support whole family wellbeing – as well as sampling 
the taster sessions on offer!  We had a wide range of stalls on offer:  
 

 showcasing clubs in the community,  

 information about additional needs,  

 tips for online safety,  

 therapeutic group and individual programmes,  

 a range of alternative supports, 

 how to support with anxiety or worry 

 a special visit from our PCSO to name but a few!   
 

We even welcomed a range of education professionals, who have 
been able to take back tips and resources to their schools too!  
 

A special thanks to all of the stall holders and groups who offered 
taster sessions!  

 

Achievement Assemblies -  Well Done Children! 
 

  
 

Governor Update 
I hope that you're all looking forward to the upcoming spring term break (and perhaps 
enjoying a chocolate egg or two).  It doesn't feel like a quarter of the year has nearly 
passed. At this month's Governors' board meeting, we looked at the high-level results from 
the recent parent survey that was conducted during the parent evenings in February.  We 
had a very high response rate, with almost 250 forms completed representing 68% of the 
children in school.  The top level results are overwhelmingly positive and a further 
improvement on last year's good results. We are now digging into the detail, looking at each 
question and for trends in the data to identify any areas that need further investigation.  A 
more detailed breakdown of the results will be published on the school's website next term. 
 

In regards to the administration of the operations required in running a school, a number of the school policies have 
been reviewed.  Any amendments to these policies are published on the school website.  In a recent Resources 
Committee meeting, the school's finances were reviewed and the good news is that the school has balanced the 
books for this financial year.  The small Government sum of money for the 'little extras' is being considered on a new 
outdoor learning space for everyone to benefit from.  At the Learning and Achievement Committee, there were 
reviews of the performance indicators looking at potential outcomes in the upcoming SATs tests, as well as a review of 
the school improvement plan and future action plans.  Reflecting on the school achievements it is great to see the 
school was awarded the Silver ARTS mark award.  We can now build on this and what is required to attain the next 
level.  The school is a constant hive of activity with the opportunity for children to participate in a range of sporting 
and creative events.  Many of these could not take place without the commitment and dedication from staff and 
parents as well as the hard work from the children.  The academic year is not over yet and there is are a large variety 
of events taking place over the coming months, including the FOMPS bingo night, a Governor day and summer 
sporting and music events.  With such wonderful events to look forward to, I have a feeling that the next few months 
will fly by too.  



Term 4  
Year 2 School Disco Wednesday    3rd April, 3.30pm – 4.45pm  
Year 3 School Disco Wednesday    3rd April, 5.00pm – 6.30pm  
FOMPS Mufti Day    Friday 5th April 
School Closes      Friday 5th April  
 

Sports Days 
Year 5 & 6 Sports Day    Wednesday 12th June, morning   
Year 3 & 4 Sports Day    Wednesday 19th June, morning  
EYFS & KS1 Sports Day    Wednesday 26th June, morning 
KS2 Fun Sports Day    Wednesday 3rd July, morning 

All dates and times maybe subject to change  
 

Thank you for your continued support.  
 

Mrs Bastin  
Headteacher 
 

FOMPS Weekly Update 
Contact us at friendsofmoultonprimaryschool@gmail.com or visit our Facebook page 
 

Upcoming Events: 
 

Family Bingo Night – TONIGHT!!!  - Friday 29th March at 6.30pm. 
Bingo night is tonight – tickets are available on the door if you haven’t booked. Tickets are only £2 per person to include your first 
bingo book.   
 

Disco’s – Wednesday 3rd April  
The next disco’s are Year 2 & 3. 
Year 2 is Wednesday 3rd April 3.30pm – 4.45pm. 
Year 3 is Wednesday 3rd April 5.00pm  - 6.30pm 
 

Mufti-Day– Friday 5th April  
Children can come to school wearing mufti on Friday 5th April, a financial donation is required per child. 
 

Spring Raffle 
We are in the process of approaching local companies to donate prizes for this year’s raffle.  We have had some fabulous prizes 
donated in previous years so if you are a local business or think your employer may donate a prize please get in touch. 
 

Circus – Friday 10th May  
Don’t forget to order your tickets through Parent Mail – any unsold tickets will go on sale to the local community on Monday 1st  
April.  Tickets are limited for this event!!! 

Recent Fundraising 
Performance collections     £513 
Christmas Fair                £2472 
Christmas cards etc £524 
Reception picnic                    £24 
School uniform sale £236 

Last Year 
Total raised £16,500 
Total spent £7,111 
(including lighting and backdrop for the 
hall, playground displays and markings, 
library books) 

This Year 
Total raised    £3769 
Total spent    £8424 
Funds available    £5685 

   

 

 

All adults upon arrival will be given a raffle ticket to be in with a chance of winning 
one of five £25 gift vouchers to spend on a meal at The Artichoke, courtesy of  

Jon Summerly of Horts Estate Agents and The Artichoke. 
 

A bouncy castle to keep the children entertained on the day will be provided by 
MoSounds. 

 

FREE ENTRY   -   FULLY LICENSED BAR   -   CHILDREN WELCOME  
  

Make sure you arrive early (doors open at 3pm) and enjoy a fantastic afternoon of 
music from Accrington Stanley. 

 

Forget me not Café will be serving Chilli Beef Nachos (veggie option available) - £5 
and Hot Dogs (with fried onions and sauces) - £3 



 

 Moulton Primary School Menu 
 

 £48.30 this term  -  £8.40 this week or £2.10 per day - Payable in advance via ParentMail    
 

 Week 1: Tuesday 23rd April to Friday 26th April 2019  
 

 

 

Week 1 
 

Monday 
 

 

Tuesday 
 

Wednesday 
 

Thursday 
 

Friday 

 
Option 1 
Main Dish 

  

Chicken Korma 
served with 
White Rice 

 

Locally sourced 
Sausages served with 
Crispy Roast Potatoes 
Rich Onion Gravy & 
Yorkshire Pudding 

 

 

Homemade 
Bolognaise Sauce 

served with 
Penne Pasta 

 

 

Cod Fish Fingers 
served with Potato 

Wedges 

 
Option 2 

  

Jacket Potato 
with Cheese 

 

Jacket Potato 
with Tuna & Mayo 

 

Jacket Potato 
with Cheese 

 

Jacket Potato 
with Cheese & 
Baked Beans 

 

 
Option 3 Vegetarian 
 

  

Vegetable Korma 
served with 
White Rice 

 

Quorn Sausages 
served with Crispy 

Roast Potatoes, Rich 
Onion Gravy and 

Yorkshire Pudding 
 

 

Homemade Quorn 
Bolognaise served 
with Penne Pasta 

 

Vegetable 
Fingers served with 

Potato Wedges 

 

Vegetables or 
    Salad Bar 
 

  

Mixed 
Vegetables 

 

Seasonal 
Vegetables 

 

Fancy 
Peas 

 

Spaghetti 
Hoops 

 
Desserts 

  

Strawberry, 
Chocolate or 

Raspberry Mousse 

 

Homemade Steamed 
Syrup Sponge & 

Custard 
 

 

Homemade 
Ginger Biscuit 

 

Krispie 
Cakes 

 

Available Daily: 
 

 

                                 Fresh Fruit Selection    -      Yoghurts    -   Wholemeal Bread    -   Chilled Water   

 

To the best of our knowledge, this document provides accurate information. 
Our menu may be subject to last minute changes due to circumstances beyond our control. 


